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parents on how best to manage this change. I encourage you to read the updated Provincial 
Code of Conduct that outlines these changes. 
 
No matter how strong the policy is, we can’t do this alone. 
 
To truly change behaviour, we are asking for your support and collaboration to hold 
conversations at home about the new expectations and the importance of respecting school 
staff and the rules as we head into September. 
 
Change will come when we all work together and stand by teachers, principals, and education 
workers as they implement these new measures. Your co-operation will help ensure students 
can get back to basics, focus on their studies, and prepare for the jobs of tomorrow. 
 
By doing so, we restore common sense, where the focus remains on acadeco
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